
BUCKLEY SPACE FORCE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

This month the Hunt Heroes 
Foundation, in partnership with Hunt 
Military Communities, will be launching 
their third annual Hunt Little Heroes 
program. This program is aimed at 
highlighting the extraordinary military 
children who serve our communities in 

thoughtful and meaningful ways. If you know of a 
military child aged 4-15 who works to make the 
community where they live a better place, please 
encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. 
All applicants will receive a special 
commemorative coin and hero cape. Three 
outstanding children will be awarded a monetary 
gift along with the opportunity to have a matching 
award presented to the charity of their choice. 
Applications open March 15, 2022 and run through 
April 15, 2022. For more information, please visit 
huntheroesfoundation.org. As we usher out winter 
and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish 
you and your family the very best.  
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Office Contact Information 

17300 E Keystone Blvd | Aurora, CO | 80017 

Phone: 303.340.2066 • buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com   

Facebook: Buckley Family Housing 

A message from the Community Director  

Greetings Buckley Community,  

We hope you are as excited for Spring as we are! We have some fun events 
planned for this month and for the months ahead as the weather gets 
warmer—we hope you and your family will join us! This past month we did 
hold a Valentines Day cookie/box decorating event and breakfast on the go. 
We hope you enjoyed them and thank you to the families who did attend 
those events.  

Before we move further into this month, it’s with great sadness that we 
announce that our Community Manager—Joe Kosnar will be leaving our 
team as of March 4th. Joe joined the Buckley team last May and since then 
has proven to be a true asset to our team and our community. We truly 
appreciate all of his hard work and hope you will join us in wishing him 
farewell. We wish him all the best in his new endeavors! Thank you Joe!!  
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HELLO SPRING! 
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 Community Reminders  

 Daylight Savings Time—
Don’t forget to spring 
forward an hour on Sun Mar 
13th!  

 Pet Reminder—With the 
weather warming up, please help us ensure 
we are keeping our pets and residents safe by 
having your pet on a leash when outside 
(unless within a fenced in yard). And don’t 
forget to pick up after your pet! 

 Roll off dumpster—We are excited to 
announce that we will have an additional roll 
off dumpster located in the maintenance 
parking lot on the last Thurs of every month 
starting this month to assist with any 
additional trash or bulk items you are looking 
to get rid of.  

 

Insights & Events  
Buckley Fire & ER Services  

While residents should contact our office in the 
event of an emergency, its good to know who 
to contact in the event of a fire or life 
emergency. The Buckley Fire & 
Safety Services can be contacted 
the following number:  

720.847.9926 

Events/Contests 
 St. Patrick's Day Ice Cream Social!  

Bring the kids by on Thurs 3/17 from 
3:30-4:30pm for a St. Patty’s Day 
themed ice cream social!   

 How Many??  Come by and submit 
your guess for how many lucky 
charms are in the jar between Mar 7th—18th and 
enter to win a $25 gift card!  

 Spring into Succulents! Come to the office 
on the 25th and grab a succulent as we kick 
off the spring season! 

 

 

**Look for these details and more on our social media and your 
email! We will be sending more details and flyers regarding these 
events! If you do not receive our emails please contact us!!** 

 Maintenance Corner: 

     Prevent Frozen Pipes!  

Spring in Colorado can still mean freezing temps. 
Help prevent your home from experiencing frozen/

burst pipes with these tips:  

 Disconnect garden hoses  

 Let faucets drip  

 Open cabinets  

 NEVER turn heat off (Set to 

minimum 65)  

**If you are experiencing loss of water in your home please call 
us immediately @ 303.340.0066** 

We Want to Hear From You 
 

Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new 
way to share your feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, 
you can share your thoughts, at any time through an online survey.  

https://mfan.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2iaQpvKHb8nraF7?
utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign=huntsur
vey&utm_term=milfam&utm_content=marchnewsletter 

We are always looking for ways to strengthen and serve our communities. 
That’s why we collaborated with the Military Family Advisory Network 
(MFAN) to build a feedback loop so we can hear from you. As a resident, this 
feedback loop provides you the opportunity to share your housing experi-
ences directly with MFAN, confidentially. MFAN will then share its findings 
regularly with leadership at Hunt Military Housing. 

 

We want to ensure we’re serving you the best we can while stationed in our 
communities. Your voice matters to us.  

Don’t forget: bookmark the survey link so you can provide responses any 
time you need.  
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